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April 20th, 1929.

\

Secretary to the Principal.

Dear 3ir:-

of atxt.ii im : ith reference to your letter- üpril 16th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie

mon„h. Your letter will thon he brought attention. to his

The confidential memorandum ment ©ned in your letter has not yet been received.
Yours faithfully,

Evans Clark, Esq.,
Director, Twentieth Century Fund 6 Park Square, *
Boston, Mass.
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